
 
May 10, 2024

 
The Honorable Tom Cole  
Chair  
House Appropriations Committee  
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
 

 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  
Ranking Member  
House Appropriations Committee 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 

Dear Chair Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  
 
I am requesting funding for the Sacramento International Airport (KSMF), West Airfield 
Apron Rehab Project in fiscal year 2025. The entity to receive funding for this is 
Sacramento County Department of Airports located at 6900 Airport Blvd, Sacramento, 
CA, 95837.   
 
The funding would be used for the rehabilitation of the aircraft apron in the west airfield 
area adjacent to Concourse B and the Air Cargo apron. The project is an appropriate use 
of taxpayer funds because it would reduce ongoing maintenance costs that are being 
spent to maintain the apron in its current condition and allow for expanded operations at 
SMF.  
 
The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized 
by 49 U.S.C. 47100 et seq. 
 
I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my 
immediate family.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Ami Bera, M.D. 
Member of Congress


